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Y ca October 20, 1976 wor 
Dr. Fred Gottschalk 
President 
Hebrew Union College 
40 W. 68th Street 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Dr. Gottschalk: 

Thank you most cordially for your kind wishes. 

The cause to which Yeshiva University is 
dedicated -- Torah and the Jewish people -- is one 
which unites all of us in a common bond. Separately, 
the goals to which we aspire cannot be reached. 
Together, we will, with the help of the Almighty, 
succeed in our most cherished endeavors. 

It is most encouraging for me to know that 
I have your support and your blessings. 

Cordially, 

Norman Lamm


